
March 26, 2024 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 11:30 A.M. March 

26, 2024 adjourned from 9:00 A.M. March 19, 2024. 

Present:  Supervisors Durby, Jensvold and Smith 

Absent:   

On a motion by Smith and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to open 
the Public Hearing for the Proposed Property Tax Levy.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.   

Present at the heating were Supervisors Durby, Jensvold and Smith, Auditor Karla 
Weiss, Geoffrey Anderson, Wendell Finer, Doug Langfald, Ken Strand, Duane Polsdorfer, 
Dale Krukow, Darin Theel, Ron Penning, and Gordon Anderson.  

There was much discussion. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to close 
the Public Hearing.  All voted aye.  Motion carried.   

The session was adjourned until 11:45 A.M. March 26, 2024. 

 
__________________________ 
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, County Auditor 
 


